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Collin Roehner

From: Office of Commissioner Patronis
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 3:20 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Gulf Power increase

Good afternoon: 
 
Please place the e-mail below in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 160186-
EI. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Angelena McCoy 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Patronis Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Office: (850) 413-6004 
Fax: (850) 413-6005 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Pamn Henderson [mailto:noles32354@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 2:15 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Patronis 
Subject: Gulf Power increase 
 
Commissioner Patronis, 
 
While I am sure that I am probably not stating anything that has not already been said, I feel that it is my responsibility 
to contact you on behalf of my constituents to voice my opposition to the proposed increase that Gulf Power has 
requested.  I can understand their request, but please consider the fact that a large percentage of Callaway's population 
are retirees living on either Social Security or Military tetirement benefits, neither of which increased this year.  
Therefore, any increase in utility bills would place a burden on these families. 
 
I know from working with you in the past that you are a compassionate, civic-minded individual, so please keep our 
citizens in mind when you vote on this important issue. 
 
Thank you! 
Pamn Henderson 
Commissioner, City of Callaway 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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